ENTERTAINMENT AND EVENT REPORT FOR MARCH 2022 RESCOM MEETING:

- Monday 14th a special Valentine Day Lunch was enjoyed by some of the residents. Most people wore red and white, and the Bistro was attractively decorated as well. Well done W P Caterers
- Tuesday 15th A most successful Wellness Day was held in the Rec Room. There was free BP, Cholesterol and BMI screening. There was an interesting talk about eating correctly and healthily from a Nutritionist. Brochures and representatives from Audiologist, Optometrist, Physio Therapists. Well done Health Desk.
- Wednesday 16th As always this was an exciting and enjoyable Bingo evening. Thanks Margaret Hull
 - Thursday 17 most interesting Two Oceans presentation.
- Monday 21st National Muffin Day was celebrated at 3pm with muffins and tea in the Bistro
- Tuesday 22nd Alida's Fashions were here to show and sell their latest fashions
- ➤ Wednesday 23rd our second Games Evening was held. Nine residents attended and a variety of games were played as well as a great time of socializing. The next Games Evening will be held in April. Watch the notice board.
- Friday 25th the monthly Movie night was held with the screening of "My Father's Violin". This was enjoyed by all and the popcorn is always enjoyed. Thanks to WP Caterers.
- All weekly activities such as bridge, 2 x exercise classes, fellowship group, and weekly tea and cake on Thursday afternoons in the Bistro.
- > Shrove Tuesday was celebrated on 1 March with tea and pancakes in the Bistro
- On Monday 7 March Bronwyn and Amanda together with Kind to Hearing Audiologists held a fun morning of a Music Quiz. We worked in pairs having to recognize songs and singers, sounds, lip reading, sign language as well as learning some basic facts about our ears. A lovely morning. Thank you to the organizers.
- Last night 9 March the monthly themed dinner was held the theme being Asian this month. There were only 8 residents and Christine and Amanda. Once again the décor and the background music was so effective. The food was delicious and presented so nicely. A great evening. Thank you to WP Caterers and Christine and Amanda.
- > The Monthly Lucky Draw could not be drawn on 5 March as there were only 2 people who had taken a number. The draw has now been rolled over to Saturday 12 March. This will be assessed at the end of the week. Needs to be promoted continuously.
- COMING UP:
 - Ongoing weekly activities continue. Bridge, exercise classes, fellowship group, Thursday afternoon tea and Cake, resident's braai at 6pm on Saturday nights.
 - Wednesday 16 March Bingo at 7pm in the Bistro
 - Thursday 17 March St Patrick's Day Special lunch see board for menu
 - Friday 25 March Monthly Movie "A Head full of Honey" to be screened.
 - Wednesday 30 March BAYEDE Wine tasting at 5pm
 - 6 April National Walking Day

Thank You

Margie Lee